
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

Instagram Page 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

INSTAGRAM PAGE 

We have expanded our social media onto Instagram. Please follow 

us - @stanleyprimarybpl 
 

WELCOME BACK! 

We have had a fantastic week back at school with the 

children.  They have settled in really well and become more 

confident each day in their new classes. It has been so lovely 

to meet our new Reception children and we are looking 

forward to them starting full-time next week.  It has also been 

a pleasure to see our previous Year 6 visiting in their new Y7 

secondary school uniforms. 
 

PE DAYS 

Please remember that the children need to come to school in 

the school PE kit on the following days. PE kit and uniform list is 

here 

 

Reception: Thursday  

Y1: Monday and Tuesday 

Y2: Wednesday and Thursday 

Y3: Monday and Wednesday 

Y4: Monday and Thursday 

Y5: Tuesday and Thursday 

Y6: Thursday and Friday 

Please note these may be subject to change. 
 

VISIT THE CLASSROOM AND MEET THE TEACHER Y1-Y6 

 We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday (11th) or 

Thursday (12th) next week. Please see your Arbor email for 

further details.  Please can I remind all parents to check emails 

regularly and download the Arbor app so you can see 

messages (The app is free for you to download and has 

replaced our text messaging service – if you downloaded it a 

while ago please check it is still active). 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.instagram.com/stanleyprimarybpl?igsh=MXVia29uMm9pbm85Mw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.instagram.com/stanleyprimarybpl?igsh=MXVia29uMm9pbm85Mw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.instagram.com/stanleyprimarybpl?igsh=MXVia29uMm9pbm85Mw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/page/school-uniform/137299


 

 
 

REMINDERS 
- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into 

school. 

- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send sweets or chocolate 

bars into school with their child 

for snacktimes/lunchtimes. 

- Due to the children having no 

access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a 

drink of water to school – NO 

FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No 

Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please 

can we remind parents NOT TO 

SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child 

has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off 

for 48 hours since the last 

episode. 

- To report an absence – please 

call 01253 761022 and select 

‘Option 1’. Please also let us 

know in advance of any 

appointments/reasons for 

collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine 

to be given in school please 

email us with the following 

details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE 

BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED 

FROM THE OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

ANNUAL CONSENT FORM 

Before we broke up for summer, Annual Consent Forms were 

emailed to all legal guardians via Arbor. We are still waiting 

on quite a few responses. If you haven’t already completed 

the form, please do so before Wednesday 11th September. 

The annual consent forms ensure we have up-to-date 

information on your child/ren, such as emergency 

contacts/medical conditions/dietary requirements etc.  

Click here to complete the form. 

 

DEVELOPMENTS IN THE BUILDING 

So much has happened at Stanley over the Summer in the 

building.  We have toilet refurbishments in both the Year 1 

and 2 toilets and the Year 3 and 4 toilets.  We are in the 

process of developing our enhanced Reception provision 

which will be called ‘Embrace’.  We are looking forward to 

welcoming our pupils to Embrace soon.  Our Year 1 quad 

which has been unusable for many years has been cleared 

and we are looking forward to using it to further extend the 

curriculum outdoors. 

 

ECO-SCHOOLS’ GREEN FLAG AWARD 2024 

We have been awarded the Eco-Schools’ Green Flag in 

2024!  Stanley have been awarded the status as we have 

demonstrated that we have empowered young people to 

drive change within our school and beyond, inspiring a new 

generation of environmentalists.  Our Eco-club have been 

fabulous in their roles working with Mrs Aris, Mrs Woolley and 

Mrs Hainey.  We are so proud!  Well done Stanley! 

 

 

JUNIOR YARD 

We have really appreciated your co-operation in waiting at 

the gates or multi-use games area if you are dropping off 

Y3-6 children in the mornings.  It has really helped and 

supported the beginning of school as children are not 

crowded by lots of adults.  Please can we also ask that we 

leave space for Stanley Scamps breakfast club children to 

walk through. 

 

https://forms.gle/gEBq8iuU2YRwjEkM6


WEATHER 

Due to the UK’s unpredictable weather, please ensure your child brings a 

coat to school. 

 

JUNIOR CAKE SALE 

Year 5 will be holding a cake sale for the juniors on Thurs 12th and Fri 13th 

September at breaktime. Cakes will be 50p each and money will go towards 

school fundraising. 

 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child 


